
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30 April 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident family members 
 
We are extremely grateful for your support during this period of lockdown and visitor 
restrictions. 
 
The Premier announced on Thursday night there will be further easing of restrictions for the 
Perth and Peel regions from 1 May.  His announcement included the direction that each of 
our residents will be permitted visitors from one household per day.    
 
We encourage you to contact the Home directly to make arrangements for visits to avoid 
disappointment.  We also welcome video calls and can arrange for window visits if a face-to-
face visit inside the Home is not available. 
 
All staff and visitors in the home will be required to wear a mask. 
 
We expect these restrictions to be lifted on Saturday, 8 May and will update you if with further 
information when this is received.   
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


